
From: Carolyn and Wayne Stewart
To: JWMNR Exhibits
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Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 11:03:04 AM

Please support ODFW and fully fund POP 108. Our rivers are important to all Oregonians. We need good in stream
data to understand the impacts of global warming on our fish stocks.  The ODFW is currently underfunded --
POP108 will help close this underfunding gap.
Thank You,
Wayne Stewart
515 SW Cheltenham Street
Portland, Oregon 97239
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